
CONDITIONS OF PERMIT FOR WINTER STORAGE OF CAMPING UNITS IN PROVINCIAL PARKS 
 

1. The fee is $126.00 and is due by the units off date of the campground. 
  

2. Permits must be purchased from the local district office (either in person or by mail) before camping units can be 
placed in the winter storage area.  You may also purchase your permit from selected campground offices during the 
last weekend.   
 

3. Permits are available from the beginning of June until the units off date of the campground and are sold on a first 
come first served basis.   
 

4. Please note that the number of winter storage permits available is limited to the official capacity of the storage area. 
 

5. Units that are not in by the unit’s off date will not be allowed in the winter storage area even if they have purchased 
a winter storage permit unless prior authorization has been given. 
 

6. The winter storage permit must be clearly displayed on the hitch area of the trailer facing the inside of the storage 
area for visual inspections.  
 

7. All camping units must have valid registration or laid-up insurance. 
 

8. Only campers who have a valid seasonal camping permit for the current year can store their unit in winter storage.  
All applications will be checked and the applicant’s eligibility will be verified. 
 

9. Winter storage areas are for camping units that have wheels.  Utility trailers, boats and boat trailers are not allowed 
in the winter storage areas. 
 

10. All associated items such as refrigerators must be placed in the camping unit or immediately adjacent to the camping 
unit.  All refrigerators must be padlocked. 
 

11. All other material, other than refrigerators, must be stored underneath, inside, on top of the camping unit or 
removed from the storage area completely.  Materials not stored as required will be removed by the District to the 
local transfer station.  
 

12. Only the camping unit and associated items, belonging to the permit holder, may be placed in the winter storage 
area and must be identified on the application.  Any camping unit or associated item that is stored in winter storage 
that was not present on the campsite is not allowed. 
 

13. The camping unit may not be occupied overnight once moved into the designated storage area. 
 

14. Camping units, once removed from the winter storage area, will not be allowed re-entry.  Persons wishing to remove 
camping units during the winter months should give two weeks notice to the local District Office as snowplowing may 
be necessary to remove the unit.  Information concerning snow removal can be obtained from the local district office. 
 

15. All camping units and related articles must be removed from the Winter Storage areas no later than the first Monday 
in June.  Following that date any units and/or associated items not removed, will be removed at the permittee's 
expense. 
 

16. Failure to comply with the Conditions of Winter Storage will result in the removal of the camping unit and all 
associated items from the winter storage area at the owner’s expense and disqualification from next season’s draw. 
 

17. Conservation and Water StewardshipThe Department of Sustainable Development and the Province of Manitoba 
assumes no responsibility or liability with respect to damage, loss, or injury to any persons or property occurring or 
resulting, however caused, from the use of the Winter Storage areas as described herein. 


